
Sunday Morning 
Here’s What to Expect


Check-In 
We use a check-in system as an extra measure for keeping your children safe, and making sure 
they leave with the right adult. One of our volunteers will help you check your children in, this 
will take a couple minutes the first time around, but is very quick after that. Your children will 
have name tags printed for them, and you can walk them back to their classroom. Check-in 
opens fifteen minutes before service.


During Service 
While you are in church, your children will be having an engaging experience of their own, 
learning the bible and how to follow Jesus in their own life. Here is a general outline of what 
your child’s morning might look like: 


Free Play - We often allow the children to play for the first fifteen minutes. We’ve got a 
wonderful playground, and this time allows them to get some energy out and make 
friends. We want them to experience community with the other children at church, 
which means making friends. 

Worship - We always start our classes with singing. God wants us to experience him in 
worship. For kids, this means singing and dancing with motions. This time is fun and 
engaging, while helping our kids learn why we sing to God. 

Teaching - Our teaching time is rich with engaging elements and sound biblical 
content. Most Sundays, we will use videos and object lessons to compliment the 
biblical story and make it memorable for the kids. 

Application - Our goal is that children learn the bible is applicable right now in their life. 
Every Sunday we focus on ways they can live like Jesus in their own lives. This usually 
involves thoughtful games or crafts to help them have a firm grasp on the word. 

Pick up - Depending on the flow of service, your kids may just be finishing up as you 
arrive, or already be playing again. Either way, come on in and pick them up. A 
volunteer will ask you for your tag, unless they remember meeting you when you 
dropped your child off. It’s important to us that you or another adult on your tag comes 
to pick up your child. Please do not send older siblings. At this time, we’ll give you a 
handout telling you what we taught.


At Home 
Your child has been wired by God to look to you for everything they need to grow up into a 
godly adult. We provide take homes so that you can continue discipleship at home. If you are 
struggling to do family devotionals and train your children up in the lord, let us know. We’d love 
to help you teach them with confidence. Remember, you are the most important person in your 
child’s discipleship. 



